

City of Long Beach
Working Together to Serve

Memorandum Councilwoman Laura Richardson

**R-27** 

Date:

June 14, 2005

To:

Honorable Mayor and City Council

From:

Councilwoman Laura Richardson, Sixth District

Subject:

Recognition of Autrilla Scott and the East Hill / Salt Lake Streets

**Neighborhood Watch Group** 

In recognition of them being finalists for the Neighborhood of the Year Award for outstanding work in the Long Beach Community, I respectfully request that we, the Mayor and City Council, acknowledge their dedication to their city and community.

I would like to present our certificate in front of the City Council on the aforementioned date prior to the regular agenda.

CC:

City Manager City Attorney City Clerk

Chief of Police